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     NEWSLETTER                    SPRING 2018                           eastlakeshoa@comcast.net 


IN MEMORY
It is with deepest sorrow that we inform you of the passing of our association President, Jim Farmer. No one worked harder for our community than Jim. He served as president for eight years and his shoes will be difficult to fil. He will be deeply missed. 
PERSONNEL ANNOUNCEMENT

Omar Diaz, formerly Vice President, has accepted the role as President. We’d like to extend a warm welcome to Yvonne Harper as a member of the board of directors. 

ANNUAL MEETING

The Board of Directors thanks those owners who attended the annual meeting held on January 24th.   However, since we did not have enough for a quorum, no official meeting took place.    
FROM THE BOARD

As a reminder, if a resident has a topic to be discussed with the board, please submit it in writing to Ashleigh so that it can be added to the agenda for the monthly board meeting. 
We’d like to start a social committee. If anyone is interested, please contact Ashleigh. As always, we welcome volunteers to serve on our committees.

We’d like to encourage residents to go to our website eastlakeshoa.com to catch up on the latest news from our community.
HOLIDAY DECORATION WINNERS!!
1st, 2nd, and 3rd place:

9690 NW 16th Court

9873 NW 16th Court

9790 NW 16th Court

Honorable mention:

1581 NW 98th  Avenue

1530 NW 97th Terrace

9820 NW 16th Street

9724 NW 16th Court

9648 NW 15th Court

DRIVEWAY SEALING
Maintenance of the private driveways has always been the responsibility of the home owner and the guest area is the responsibility of the association. On occasion, the board has made the decision to bundle the expense of the two areas as part of the association cost.  This was the intention this time as well. That said, there have been some unexpected challenges with the project.  After much consideration, the board has decided to reduce the scope of the project to include only the guest parking areas.  
INSPECTIONS

Now is the time to fix things and avoid a violation notice and possibly a fine.

The rules Committee will begin inspecting the community for all violations.  You will be receiving your notices in the mail.
So check your unit for any wood that need replaced, windows repaired, fences and gates repaired, roof cleared off and gutters cleaned out, landscaping trimmed, flower beds weeded, borders repaired, replaced, or straightened. 
ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL

Remember, it is necessary that all changes to the outside of your unit, (structural or landscape) that you get Architectural Control approval before you start making changes.

All requests for approval MUST be in writing and dropped off at the office.

VEHICLE VlOLATIONS

The speed limit in East Lakes is 15 MPH.  If you are noticed speeding through the East Lakes Community, you may receive a $25.00 fine for each infraction. We have young residents on bikes and on foot, let’s please me mindful of safety at all times. 
Vehicles parked in the roadway are a hazard to other drivers and is not allowed in East Lakes.  Please use parking spaces  at all times.

Our streets are narrow with no sidewalks and must be kept clear for vehicular and pedestrian traffic.
DOGS AND THEIR BUSINESS
Again, we must remind everyone it is mandatory to scoop that poop! This is becoming a serious problem.  Failure to do so will result in a fine by the East Lakes Association. 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS


Omar Diaz….………………………………....President


Janet Reeves………………………Secretary/Treasurer


Sue Berk…..……..…………………..… Board Member


Linda Reynolds.............................…..Board Member


Yvonne Harper.............................…..Board Member


           STAFF


Ashleigh Barraca……………….Administrative Assistant


Brian Valinski……………….. Maintenance Coordinator

















